
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Mayor and City Council 
 
From: Kent Collins, P.E., Director of Public Works 

 
Date: October 8, 2019 

 
Reference: Discussion of Drainage Projects and the Drainage Utility District 

2030: Sustainable City Government, Goal 3 
Excellent and Well-maintained City Infrastructure and Facilities 

 

General Information: 

 The City is responsible for maintaining conveyance in streams 
 The City is responsible for maintaining storm drain infrastructure located in drainage 

easements 
 The City needs to implement drainage improvement projects to preserve conveyance 

and maintain drainage infrastructure 
 The Drainage Utility District generates revenue for the operation and maintenance of 

the drainage system 
 This is the first discussion regarding revenue needs and possible changes to the 

Drainage Utility District rates 

Introduction/Analysis: 

Staff will present specific drainage projects that need to be implemented to meet obligations regarding 
infrastructure and conveyance maintenance. Staff will also introduce projected operation and 
maintenance needs, along with background on the Drainage Utility District. This discussion will also 
introduce possible changes to the Drainage Utility District rates. 

Legal Review: 

No legal review was required. 

Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact related to this item. 

Recommendation: 

This item is presented for discussion only. 
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